
Wellington Regional Council

1 0 APR 2007

Attachment 1 to Report ut.z.su
Page 1 of 1

838-842 Fergusson Drive,
Upper Hutt
Private Bag 907, Upper Hutt
Tel: (04) 527-2169
Fax: (04) 528-2652
Email: askus@uhcc.govt.nz
Website: www.upperhuttcity.com

, ,	 1 pl.AC,e'

c. Z,_	

(...

rn

UPPER HUTT CITY
UPPER HUTT CITY COUNCIL

r
; ;LF: REF:

A-)	 (23 /5 '676

Doc 	 , 

._,Z,-ffLab

160:26.

pic_Le......
Tr Fla

Daya Atapattu
Wellington Regional Council
PO Box 11646
Manners Street
Wellington 6142

File: 301/60/0
Ref: TM

5 April 2007

Dear Daya

WHIRINAKI CRESCENT STOPBANK UPGRADE PROJECT

The recommendation by the Hutt River Advisory Committee to the Land Care
Committee was considered by Full Council on 4 April 2007 and the following
recommendation was adopted:

THAT Council advises Greater Wellington the Regional Council that it
endorses the following recommendation by the Hutt River Advisory
Committee to the Land Care Committee:

"That the HRAC recommends to the Land Care Committee that the
Whirinaki Crescent Project is completed to the 440 year standard
and that it seeks the necessary additional funding to complete the
works to the proposed programme".

If you have any enquiries on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Wallach,
Director of Infrastructure Services on 04 527 2169.

Yours faithfully

Tennille Maxey
COMMITTEE SECRETARY
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